
 APROA Update- Death of retiree. SSgt Sam Warren  
Sam Warren 
 
Sam Warren (AP 368), retired Senior Sergeant, passed away in the early 
morning hours of Sunday, September 22nd, in Cedar Park, Texas, while 
surrounded by family. 
 
Sam started with APD as a Police Aide in the early 60s, then dispatched 
for a while before finally attending the academy and becoming an officer 
shortly after his 21st birthday in 1966. During his career he worked in 
patrol, motors, robbery/homicide, forgery, was the first Chief of Hospital 
Police at Brackenridge Hospital, and retired in 1995 as a Senior Sergeant 
of the storied APD Motors Unit. 
 
Sam also had a 30-plus year military career, retiring as a Chief Warrant 
Officer-4. He flew several different helicopters during his decades of 
service in the Army and National Guard and ended his career as a pilot on 
active duty with the Texas Reconnaissance and Interdiction Detachment. 
Sam is survived by his wife of 51 years, B.K. Warren, his daughter Tara 
Stewart and her husband Josh, son Bodie Warren (Current APD Officer 
assigned to the Violent Crimes Task Force) and his wife Tracy, as well as 5 
grandchildren, 2 sisters and numerous cousins and loved ones. 
 
Services for Sam which will include police/military honors are pending and 
the details will be shared as soon as possible. Please contact Sam’s son 
Bodie Warren with any questions at (512) 577-7622 
or bodiewarren@yahoo.com. 
 
Please keep Sam’s family in your thoughts and prayers. 


